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COVID-19 and Celiac Disease 

To our celiac community,

The novel coronavirus (COVID-19) has raised many questions from people with celiac disease, who are concerned on
the risk to become infected or develop severe consequences if infected with COVID-19. The health and safety of our
celiac community and your loved ones is our highest priority and we will do our very best to support you through this
evolving situation. Like all of you, we are monitoring and assessing the global impact of COVID-19 to make our
recommendations.

We have developed a short survey as we would like you to share with us your experience and knowledge as well as
your concerns and the information you need to learn from the risk of COVID-19 in celiac disease.

The completion of this survey is anonymous and voluntary, and we anticipate it will take 5 minutes to complete.

Thank you in advance and we look forward to hearing from you,
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What is your country of residence? Canada
US
Australia
New Zealand
Other

If other country, please describe which country
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